
 KTMV-LP
AMENDMENT TO PENDING APPLICATION 

BPTTL20041220AAE
MINERVA LOPEZ

CORPUS CHRISTI TX
DECEMBER 10,2007

        This engineering amendment is being requested by FCC letter dated November 28 ,2007

asking applicant to correct antenna structure registration number, coordinates and above means 

sea level. You will see from application it has amended also letter stated some interference issues 

but does not give details to any specific stations. We ran new channel study and still continues to 

show issues with station KRIS-TV which has moved facilities to channel 13 and is constructed 

CDBS Database has not been corrected. Also Minerva Lopez is owner of station K35EU and is 

willing to accept interference to her own facility.
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